
                              Lawrence Township Planning/Zoning Board Minutes 
                                                       Cedarville, NJ 08311 
                                                    Wednesday, Aug. 9, 2017 
 
THOSE PRESENT:  Skip Bowman                                        John Roesly, Jr. 
                                Steve Miletta, Vice Chairman            John Tisa 
                                Joe Miletta                                            Fran Hancock 
                                Delbert Peterson                                  Greg Yacabell 
                                Kathy Rodman, Sec.                             Bill Reilly, Solicitor 
                                Veronica Sergiacomi (recused) 
 
 
THOSE ABSENT:    Al Humeny, Chairman**                    John Knoop**             **Excused 
                                Tony Lamanteer**                              George Ripper** 
                                 Steve Nardelli**   
 
    The Lawrence Township Planning/Zoning Board held their regular monthly meeting on Wednesday, 
Aug. 9, 2017. The meeting was held in accordance with the Open Public Meeting Act and was opened by 
Vice Chairman Steve Miletta in Chairman Al Humeny’s absence. 
 
     A motion was made by Skip Bowman and seconded by Delbert Peterson to open to Old Business 
which was approving the minutes from the June 14, 2017 meeting. Motion to approve made by Skip 
Bowman and seconded by Delbert Peterson. Minutes were approved.  The next order of business was 
approving the Resolution for the lot line change that was approved for Veronica Sergiacomi. A motion 
was made to approve the resolution by John Tisa and seconded by Skip Bowman. A roll call vote was 
taken and all members present voted yes. The Resolution was approved. With no further business, a 
motion was made to adjourn by John Tisa and seconded by Skip Bowman. Meeting was adjourned at 
7:35 p.m. 
 
                                                                   Respectfully submitted, 
 
                              
                                                                    Kathy Rodman 
                                                                    Secretary                             


